Public Comment

Visual Arts Meeting

Once again, John Tunui lied under oath at a hearing before Judge Dorfman today.
He said he hasn’t been jumping out from behind obstructions to either harass or
blow kisses at me. This has been going on for over 3 years and Tunui was told again-
to stop doing this. He is neither appointed by the Mayor to inspect in the street or

an employee of the SFAC.

Justin Herman Plaza is badly managed and this is yet another example of how Howard
Lazar claims to want to solve disputes, when he he doesn’t want to know even what took
place. I remind the SFAC that I have complained about Tunui at public meetings for over

a year and asked for your help to get it to stop. I do not believe it will.

Owing to the fact that ALL Street Artist spaces on Stockton Street are closed for the 6 week
holidays-I was not told by Howard Lazar about this and he did not respond to emails requests-
there will be less than 15 spaces in the downtown area for over 432 Street Artists. The SFAC did

not hold a public hearing on this.

1 have no interest in the Street Artist program and suggest that it has become a money making
operation with little regard for the individual Artist who makes the items he/she sells. I do not

want to be involved in it.
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